St. George Planning Board
St. George Town Office
July 27,2021 - 7 p.m.

Public Hearing on Policy for Remote Participation in Public Proceedings

A Public Hearing was scheduled for 7 p.m. Present in person were: Chair Anne Cox, Jane
Brown, Anne Cogger, Mary K. Hewlett, Michael Jordan, and Van Thompson. Also present in
person were: CEO Terry Brackett, Richard Bates, Glen Hall, Janet Kidd, Raelani Marton, Sondra
Perry, Chip Bauer, Sara Allenwood, Jeff and Liz Thalheimer, Leslie Noble, Joe Richardi, and
Bill Lane. Present via Zoom were: Loreen Meyer, Kimberly and Robert Lehmann, and Gerrit
Lansing.

At 7:00 p.m., Chair Cox declared the public hearing open.

This public hearing is on a proposal to adopt a policy permitting members of the Board, under
limited circumstances, to participate in meetings of the Board by remote access. This policy
would also permit the public to attend meetings of the Board by remote access, whether Board
members attend in person or remotely via Zoom.

No public comments were made.

At 7:01 p.m., Chair Cox declared the public hearing closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Marguerite R. Wilson
Planning Board Recording Secretary



